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Dear Supporting Churches,

What a wonderful God we serve! We pray this letter finds you and your ministries doing
well and enjoying the great blessings of our Lord.

We are writing you to inform you of a recent change at Bethany House.

Bro. Joseph Long has recently taken the pastorate of New Harmony Baptist Church. We
have been in much prayer with Bro. Long concerning this move and were able to ordain
him this month.

We appreciate all that he has done for Bethany House and are praying for him and
his family as they begin their new ministry.

We do ask that you join us in prayer as we seek God’s direction in the finding of the
new Bethany House director. We are praying for God’s blessing for you all and your
ministries.

Thank you for your faithfulness in your place of service, your faithful prayers, and your
continued support for this ministry! To God be all the honor and glory!

Serving Him,
Bethany Baptist Church
Pastor Tom Fields

Joshua 1:9



